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 Successful Tree 

Planting for Jane 

Brooks Revegeta-

tion on July 8. 

 Dogs Breakfast in 

Jane Brook Sep-

tember 25. 

 Jane Brook Garden-

ing Competition 

Kicks Off. 

 Carols in the Park 

December 10. 

 Christmas Colour-

ing-in Competition. 
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With spring upon us it is a 
perfect time to get out and 
enjoy our beautiful suburb 
and be part of the many 
events we have planned for 
the warmer months of the 
year. It’s great to see many 
people out in the garden do-
ing the usual tidy up after the 
winter weeds have created 
some havoc in our garden 
beds. I hope you all intend on 
entering the gardening com-
petition which is now running 
until the end of October. The 
prizes in each of the catego-
ries are absolutely sensation-
al and I sincerely thank all of 
our terrific sponsors for their 
generosity. We will celebrate 
everyone’s achievement and 
hand out prizes at the Jane 
Brook Community open day 
on Sunday 30 October. 
 

I am delighted with the results 
of the planting day which took 
place on the banks of Jane 
Brook on the 8th of June. 

10,000 seedlings were planted, 
many of them with bags for 
protection from the elements. 
Remember not all the seedlings 
have bags around them so if 
you enter areas of planting you 
may be stepping on a seedling. 
We will have more planting 
days scheduled for next winter 
so that we can continue the 
revegetation of the creek sys-
tem and I encourage you all to 
get involved. 
 

We would like to encourage all 
residents to become members of 
the Jane Brook Community As-
sociation. It makes it easier for 
us to communicate and keep our 
residents up to date with current 
events and happenings within 
our suburb. Having a substantial 
membership of residents will aid 
in our quest to successfully ap-
ply for grant funding for the terrif-
ic events and programs we will 
coordinate for the residents of 
Jane Brook.  
Mathew Merson 

The Hills Symphony OrchestraThe Hills Symphony Orchestra  
19811981--2011. 2011.   

Calling Jane Brook Calling Jane Brook 

BricklayersBricklayers  
The JBCA are looking for a local Bricklayer 
to volunteer their time and help us build a 
small wall.  For more information or if you 
can assist, please contact Mathew Merson; 
mathew.merson@janebrookcommunity.com
.au or phone 0438 913 980. 

The Hills Symphony Orchestra was founded 
in 1981 by Guildford Grammar School head-
master, David Lawe Davies. Almost 30 years 
on, it has become a much loved part of the 
hills community.  Ticket prices are only $5. 

Upcoming Events: 
 

*"Concerti" - Saturday September 17th,   7.30pm, 
Midland Junction Arts Centre 

 

*"Symphony and Concerto" - Saturday October 

22nd,   7.30pm, Midland Town Hall (tbc) 
 

For more information please go to  www.hso.org.au 
The HSO is proudly supported by  
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Christmas 

Colouring-in  

Competition 

Carols in the Park 
December 10 

We are very excited to bring to 
the residents of Jane Brook, Car-
ols in the Park.  This wonderful 
family event will be held at Hunts-
man Park on December 10.  
Families are invited to bring their 
rug and enjoy a picnic before the 
event begins.  If you would prefer 
to buy your food, there will also 
be vendors selling hot food, cof-
fee and ice cream throughout the 
evening. 
 

There will be a fantastic array of 
entertainment all evening. Irene 
and the Lulu’s, a popular chil-
dren’s entertainment group for the 
younger kids, will start their show 

at 6.30pm.  Once the sun has set, 
St Anthony’s School Choir will per-
form many beautiful Christmas 
Songs and there will also be two 
soloists from Jane Brook to share 
their wonderful voices with you. 
 

What would Carols in the Park be 
without a visit from Santa and some 
special treats for the children?  So 
get ready to meet Santa and have a 
fantastic night. 
 

Please note that due to FESA regu-
lations, no wax candles can be tak-
en to or from the event.  For this 
reason, wax candles will be on sale 
for a minimal cost and will need to 

be disposed of in the water bins 
at the end of the evening. 
  
Due to the lack of parking people 
are encouraged to walk to the 
event.  We appreciate that 
Huntsman Park is quite a dis-
tance for some residents in Jane 
Brook.  For this reason we are 
putting on a free bus shuttle for 
families on the south side of the 
brook.  More details about this 
will be made available, including 
bus stops and timetable, in the 
next newsletter. 
 

We hope to see you there! 

Keep your eyes out for the 

next Newsletter for updates. 

Get More Out of Life 
START NOW! 

Loose weight, reshape your 
body, move easier, slow age-
ing, reduce stress & disease.  
I’ll show you how!   Personal 
training is the answer. 

ALL TERRAIN FITNESS 

ANGELO 
0428 985 006 

angelo@allterrainfitness.com.au 

“A dream is 

just a dream. A 

goal is a dream 

with a plan and 

a deadline.” 

 

Harvey Mackay  

To coincide with our Carols in 

the Park, we are running a col-

ouring-in competition.  The win-

ning entry will feature on our 

website and as the artwork on 

the cover of the Carols Booklet. 
 

If your child would like to have 

some fun colouring in one of our 

Christmas pictures and possibly 

win some prizes as well, then go 

to our website and print off one 

of the six different designs. 
 

www.janebrookcommunity.com.au 
 

Entries close on November 14. 

 

St Anthony’s Greenmount 
Coles Vouchers and Woolworths Receipts 
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As you are aware, the St An-
thony’s Choir is volunteering 
their time to perform at our 
Carols in the Park.  As a way 
of saying thank you, the Jane 
Brook Community Association 
would like to support the 
school with the collection of 
vouchers for the Coles Sports 
For Schools and the Wool-
worths Earn and Learn incen-
tives. 
 
If you currently do not have 
an affiliation with any other 
school we are asking if you 
could please support St An-
thony’s.  Vouchers and re-
ceipts (check your old ones 
they may have points on 
them) can be simply dropped 
off at the schools office, 96 
Innamincka Rd Greenmount; 
or dropped in the letterbox of 
40 Huntsman Tce Jane 
Brook. 

 
It would be wonderful if, as a com-
munity, we could repay the sup-
port that St Anthony’s and their 
wonderful students are giving us. 
 
Woolworths finishes 
September 18 
 
Coles finishes 

http://www.janebrookcommunity.com.au


 
Presents 

 

Dogs Breakfast in Jane Brook 
Sunday 25th of September – 9:00am to 11:00 

Sherlock Park 
(cnr Jane Brook Drive & Huntsman Tce) 

 

Meet your neighbors, take your dog for a walk along Jane Brook and enjoy a sausage  
sizzle after. 

 

A donation of $3 per dog will get you entry into the raffle, a sausage sizzle and the first 100 families 
will get a doggy bag full of goodies. 

 Meet a dingo family from WA Dingo Association 
 Competitions - ―Waggiest Tail‖ & ―Owner Lookalike‖ 
 Win a free Consultation with Animism 
 Vet Lyn Dunstan in attendance 
 Win a free dog wash and groom from Dogz-A-Wash 
 Win a voucher for award winning animal photogra-

pher Alex Cearns from Houndstooth studio 

Other Activities   RSVP 

Queries / RSVP to 
Kirsty – 0413 563 151 or  
kirsty.gregorini@janebrookcommunity.com.au 
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“Money 

can buy 

you a fi-

ne dog, 

but only 

love can 

make him 

wag his 

tail.” 

 

Kinky 

Friedman  
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Win the Owner 
Lookalike  
contest . 

Due to limited parking, if you or someone you know plan to drive to the Dogs Breakfast please park on 
the vacant land cnr Farrall and Talbot Rds and walk down the path to the event. 

http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/k/kinkyfried145021.html
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/k/kinkyfried145021.html


Judging will commence in the last week 
of October, after which, the celebrations 
really begin.   
 
Mirvac will be assisting the JBCA with 
the family fun event where the winners 
and runners-up will be announced.  At 
this free event there will be a bouncy 
castle, face painting, a sausage sizzle 
and many other activities that will make 
this a fantastic afternoon. 
 
 What a great excuse to get together & 
have a fantastic time! 
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Now that the weather is improving and 
we are lucky enough to have beautiful 
sunny days, many of the Jane Brook 
residents can be seen working in their 
gardens each weekend.  Why not get 
some recognition for all that hard work 
and win a prize in our gardening com-
petition! 
 
We have been fortunate to have ex-
tremely strong support from businesses 
in our community.  The prizes allocated 
for each of the categories are just 
amazing.  Please see below and on the 
entry form for the categories and prizes. 
 
And if all of this was not enough, Mirvac 
have also been kind enough to assist 
us with the event at which the winners 
are announced, Sunday October 30 12-
4pm. 

 It is easy to enter this fantastic competi-
tion.  All you need to do is complete an 
entry form which can be found inserted 
in this newsletter or on our website: 
www.janebrookcommunity.com.au 
 
Make sure that if you are entering the 
Most Improved category, that you take a 
photo of the ―before‖ and submit it with 
the entry form.  Details for submitting 
your entry can be found on the form. 
 
Now before you get out in the garden 
and start turning it into a thing of beauty, 
there is one more thing you need to 
know.  All residents who enter the com-
petition receive a discount card for Jane 
Brook Nursery.   
 
 

Gardening CompetitionGardening Competition  

A Special Thanks to our Sponsors:A Special Thanks to our Sponsors:  
 

Jane Brook Nursery, Down To Earth Garden Supplies,  Brikmakers, Chapel Farm,  Bunnings, The Margaret River Chocolate Factory, 
Zanthorrea Nursery, Mash Brewing Company,  Pig & Whistle, Dawsons Garden World, Jane Brook Estate Wines, Houghtons Winery, 
Sandalford Wines, Mitre 10,  The Water Corporation,  Mondo Nougat, Mirvac. 

Categories and Prize Allocation 
 

Best Small Garden:   1st—Brikmakers $250 Cash, Wine (Houghtons), Bag of Mondo Nougat 
(less than 15m streetscape) 2nd—Mash Brewery Voucher $50, Wine (Sandalford) 
Best Medium Garden:   1st—Jane Brook Nursery $250 Voucher, Wine (Houghtons), Bag of Mondo Nougat 
(15m to 25m streetscape) 2nd—Pig & Whistle Voucher $50, Wine (Sandalford) 
Best large Garden:   1st—Down To Earth Voucher $300, Wine (Houghtons), Bag of Mondo Nougat 
(more than 25m streetscape) 2nd—Jane Brook Lunch Platter for 2, Wine (Sandalford) 
Best Water-Wise Garden:    1st—Zanthorrea Nursery $100 Voucher, Outdoor Gas Heater (Bunnings), Wine (Houghtons),  
   Bag of Mondo Nougat 
   2nd—Pig & Whistle Voucher $50, Wine (Sandalford) 
Best Rose Display:   1st—Margaret River Chocolate Factory Voucher $100,  Dawsons Voucher $50,  Wine (Houghtons),  
   Bag of Mondo Nougat 
   2nd—Mash Brewery Voucher $50, Wine (Sandalford) 
Most Improved Garden:   1st—Chapel Farm 1 Night Accommodation Inc Breakfast, Gardening products (Mitre 10),  Picnic hamper/rug  
   (Water Corp), Wine (Houghtons), Bag of Mondo Nougat 
   2nd—Jane Brook Lunch Platter for 2, Wine (Sandalford) 
JBCA Committee Award: Sponsored by Mirvac (Prize TBA) 

ENTER NOW!!! 

WIN A PRIZE!!! 

ENTER NOW!!! 
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